
 

 

 

TELANGANA STATE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION ::HYDERABAD.  

 
WEB NOTIFICATION 

 
  

 

 It is to inform the Candidates who have applied for  

P.C.No. (141), i.e The Accounts Test for Executive Officers, for the 

Departmental Tests, May – 2016 issued vide Notification No:19/2016, that the 

said Test is scheduled on 15.04.2017 FN in Off-Line Mode. The Test will be 

conducted in (9) District Centres including Hyderabad. 

 

 This is for information to the candidates. 

 

 

Date:23-03-2017              Sd/- 
Place: Hyderabad                                                                       SECRETARY  
 


